
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

New York, July 13th, 2016 

 

Re: HDI 2016 Participation 

 

Dear Ms. Jaimes, 

 

We would like to thank you and your Crew Urban Flow for your participation with your 

showcase “Colombiahouse” and as contestants in the competitions in our 10th annual festival 

House Dance International NYC 2016 at the Jamaica Performing Arts Center from the 8-

10th of July.  We hope to continue in contact for future projects and cultural exchanges.  

 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Conrad Rochester, President   
House Dance International NYC ™ 

All Urban Freestyle Dance, Inc. 
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